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Weekly rehearsals begin

Wednesday, August 20, 2014
From 7:00-9:00 PM at the

Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus facility
5770 E. Pima Street

Welcoming New Members for our
24th Anniversary Season

for more information contact Grayson Hirst at
520-621-1649 or hirst@email.arizona.edu

or contact1@sonsoforpheus.org


